
 
Newsletter Sent: July 13, 2021 

Thank you for your continued support of Kidney Week! I am excited to share with you the 
exhibitor prospectus for Kidney Week 2021 which includes information on the in-person and 
virtual exhibiting options.  

Exhibitor Prospectus 
 

 

ASN 2021 Kidney Week Space Selection Process: 

Exhibitors with priority points may anticipate an email notification of their upcoming space 
selection appointment, within the next week, from SPARGO.  You will need to RSVP to confirm 
receipt and solidify your appointment.  The Kidney Week 2021 booth space selection process 
will be to allow previous exhibitors with priority points to select exhibit space, in priority point 
order, starting in late July.  After those appointments have been completed in August, the floor 
plan will become available to exhibitors who do not hold priority points . Please have your IT 
department add kidneyweekao@spargoinc.com and the spargoinc.com domain to your safe 
sender list to ensure you receive the email.  

 
Thank you for your support of ASN, Kidney Week, and the kidney health community. We look forward to 
working with you on a great exhibition this fall.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ronny Coombs, Senior Coordinator for Meetings and Exhibits 
 

Tip: Always access the prospectus from the link instead of downloading it. Any changes to 
the prospectus will be highlighted in the weekly newsletters and the version date is 
located on the bottom right corner of the cover page of each prospectus.  

 

https://www.asn-online.org/g/blast/files/KW21%20Exhibitor%20Prospectus.pdf
mailto:kidneyweekao@spargoinc.com

